No. 112PSC/DR-26/1/2013-14 Dated Guwahati the 16 of June, 2020

NOTIFICATION

It is for information to all concerned candidates that the Viva Voce/Interview for the
post of Research Assistant in the Directorate of Town and Country Planning under Urban
Development Department, Assam scheduled to be held on 19-06-2020 and 20-06-2020 is
hereby postponed due to requests received from certain section of candidates because of the
prevailing pandemic situation.

The next date of Viva Voce/Interview will be notified later on.
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